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1. This is an information request relating to the use of Edenred for a staff 
rewards scheme. 

Please also provide the following information, broken down by financial years 
2019-20, 2020-21, 2021-22 

• The types of vouchers or gift cards that the organisation receives from 
Edenred, either directly or via the Crown Commercial Service. For example, 
Edenred lists the following vouchers and gift cards: compliments card, 
incentive award card, childcare vouchers 
https://www.edenred.co.uk/en/reward-recipients/ 
• Please specify the number of each type of voucher or gift cards 
purchased, and the monetary value of each. For example, the department 
may have received 100 vouchers worth £50, 50 gift cards worth £20 each 
• Please provide the number of staff to receive each gift card or vouchers 
and the monetary value of the gift cards or vouchers provided. For 
example, 50 staff may have received £50 compliments cards, 20 civil 
servants may have received £20 childcare vouchers r  

The Northern Ireland Housing Executive does not receive either directly from 
Edenred or via the Crown Commercial Service vouchers, gift cards, compliments 
cards, incentive award cards, or childcare vouchers. 

2. Please also, if possible, include the following information broken down by 
financial years 2019-20, 2020-21, 2021-22:  

• Monthly payments to the company Edenred.  

The Northern Ireland Housing Executive does not pay Edenred for the site, it is a 
free service. Any vouchers purchased are done by the employee and sent directly to 
the employee. NIHE have not made direct purchases of vouchers from Edenred. Any 
payments to Edenred and partners relate to deductions from employee salary as 
benefits such as the cycle-to-work scheme. 
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